BRITISH BOARD OF FILM CLASSIFICATION

3 Soho Square

London W1V 6HD
Telephone 0171 439 7961
Facsimile 0171 287 0141

Clir E Goodman http://www.bbfc.co.uk
23 Bugdgen Drive,

Redhill,

Surrey RH1 2QB 5th December, 1999

Dear Cllr. Goodman,

Thank you for your letter of 26th November. I was interested to read the letter you
received from the Home Office.

I hadn’t realised that it is only in the case of licensing sex shops that local authorities
may decline to license anything at all. Equally, I have noted the comment from
Lynda Jackson that the legislation does not empower an authority to refuse to grant or
renew such licences on the grounds of morality.

I will continue to take an interest in developments in this field.

Yours sincerely

(Mﬁem ARV O .

Andreas Whittam Smith

President.
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